
Special Announcement: May 20 2021:
Reopening Outdoor Tennis on Sat. May 22

Dear MTC Members,
 
Well, it’s the good news we have all been patiently waiting for. As we
learned from Doug Ford's announcement this afternoon, we will be allowed
to reopen as of Saturday, May 22nd. Thank you to everyone for your
patience as we have dealt with the restrictions during the Stay-At-Home
order.
 
 As you know, the Ontario Tennis Association, along with everyone in the
industry, have been working tirelessly to reopen tennis courts. A ton of work
has been done by everyone, and our clear and consistent messaging, along
with significant pressure in social media has helped ensure our message was
clear that tennis needed to be open.
 
We know you are all extremely eager to get back on the courts. With that
being said, we are waiting to hear from the City of Markham regarding the
rules for re-opening. Once we have clarification surrounding the rules &
protocols, we will send out another email with all the details. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience & support during this time. 
 
Your MTC Board & Staff
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